
 
CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA 

MEMORANDUM 
DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

DIVISION OF PLANNING AND URBAN DESIGN 
 
 
DATE: February 11, 2020 MEMO NO.: P-20-06 
 
TO:  Planning and Development Board 
 
VIA:  Leslie A. Del Monte, Planning Manager 
 
FROM: Deandrea Moise, Planning Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:     Special Exceptions for a modular building and to expand the existing place of worship 

located at 5970 SW 33 Avenue (Young Israel Modular). 
 
 
EXPLANATION: 
 
Staff is requesting a continuance of this item, time and date certain to the March 10, 2020 Planning and 
Development Board Meeting.  
 


